
  

 

4 March 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
I would like to update you on developments within our Nursery. 
 
We took the decision, about five years ago, to have Little Crackers Nursery open all year 
round, in line with the needs of many of our families.  The members of staff at the time took 
up the additional weeks work, by agreement and on a rotational basis. 
 
In our ongoing commitment to the provision of outstanding education and care for the 
youngest members of our community, we have taken the decision to appoint a year-round 
Nursery Manager to lead our thriving Nursery. One of the driving factors in this decision is 
the oversight and management required for the full calendar year.  
 
I am delighted that our current Nursery Manager, Mrs Clare Bird, will be remaining as part of 
the Nursery team as Deputy Manager, sharing her expertise and knowledge with the new 
Nursery Manager and the rest of the staff.  The children, parents and staff will continue to 
benefit from her care, guidance and warmth. ‘Miss Clare’ will support and deputise for the 
Nursery Manager and continue to contribute to the leadership and vision of Little Crackers.. 
 
An advert for the position will be placed later today and we hope to appoint a suitable and 
excellent all-year-round Nursery Manager to take up the role within the next three months. 
We look forward to introducing them to you at the earliest possible opportunity.  
 
In the meantime, all children will continue to benefit from the care of their ‘key worker’ and 
other members of staff as normal. 
 
With best wishes for a restful and happy weekend. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Robert Duigan 
 


